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Dear City of Dillingham,  
 
On November 22, 2021, the DCSD Board of Education voted to draft a letter in support of a segment of the 
Bristol Bay Native Association’s Park Renovation Project.  
 
Through the discussion, the board determined the following:  
 

(1) To provide full and documented support of BBNA’s proposal for phase one of the initial project  
(2) To not allocate any specific funding in the district’s budget to allocate for the project 
(3) To promote the benefits of the project for area youth 
(4) To advocate for the over-all added value this creates for the community 
(5) To capitalize on this one-time funding measure 

 
In closing, please view this letter of support as a vote of confidence from the district.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Jason R. Johnson, Ed.D.   
Superintendent   




